
 
 
 
February 6, 2019 
 
 
 
You are among the candidates who are eligible to participate in the 59th Annual Point Park University 
Commencement Ceremony. The ceremony will be held on Saturday, April 27, 2019 at 12:30 pm at the 
PPG Paints Arena.    
 
Commencement information and an online RSVP form are available on the Point Park website 
http://www.pointpark.edu/ces. Please select the Commencement 2019 option. You must RSVP no later 
than April 12, 2019 in order to insure that you receive important Commencement information.    
 
The Graduation Fair will be held on March 5th and 6th. The Graduation Fair is an excellent opportunity to 
have your Commencement questions answered. Complimentary announcements and undergraduate 
honor cords will be distributed along with the sale of caps, gowns and class rings.  

Honors for the Commencement Ceremony ONLY are based upon the cumulative Quality Point Average 
as of the end of the Fall 2018 semester. If you are an undergraduate student with a cumulative QPA of a 
3.50 or higher, as of the end of the Fall 2018 semester, you may pick up honor cords at the Graduation 
Fair or at the Office of the University Registrar, 9th Floor of Thayer Hall, beginning March 5th.  

Congratulations! I look forward to seeing you at the 59th Annual Point Park University Commencement 
Ceremony.   

 Sincerely, 

 
 
Keith Paylo 
Vice President of Student Affairs 
Dean of Students 
 

http://www.pointpark.edu/ces

